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We thank the breast cancer units that  
volunteered to pilot a fitness assessment for  
older patients in breast clinics, in late 2018. 
 
 

The pilot aimed to investigate whether this  
simple tool could be used to assess the health 
and fitness of older patients within a breast unit 
as part of routine clinical practice. 
  

More information, including the staff and  
patient information leaflet, is available at: 
 
https://www.nabcop.org.uk/resources/fitness-
assessment-tool/ 
 
Please contact us if you were not able to    
participate in the 2018 pilot, but would like to 
provide us with feedback on our fitness       
assessment for older patients in breast clinic. 
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Please contact us or visit our website for more information on this HQIP-funded project 
within the National Clinical Audit and Patient Outcomes Programme. 

Fitness assessment form 

— we need your feedback  

 

The NABCOP project team are currently drafting 
the audit’s third (2019) Annual Report.  
 
 

Therefore, we would like to ask you to review 
the 2017 and 2018 Reports and Tables. 
 

www.nabcop.org.uk/reports/ 
 
 

Specifically:  

 Has your information been accurately       
captured under the correct Trust? 

 Was the information provided on your Trust in 
the 2016/17 organisational survey correct?  

 
 

We are also making plans for our 4th year of 
work. This will include a second Organisational 
Audit (as conducted in 2016/17). 
 
 

 What additional topics should we seek to   
report on in the coming years? 

 
 

Please contact us if you have a suggestion 
about what aspects of care for older patients 
the Audit could provide information on in the 
coming years. 

New Year, New Annual Report! 
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